
Local 524 Web Page updates

During the next couple of months our Local 524 Web page will be going through
some changes, in order to provide Local 524 OPSEU members with current
information and some new service's.

Many of the news related items will be in PDF format and will require Adobe's
Acrobat Reader.

If you do not have the reader it is free to download on Adobe's site.

http://www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/alternate.html
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